MINUTES OF CITY COMMISSION WORKSHOP
MADISON, FLORIDA
MARCH 25, 2025

The City Commission met for a Workshop at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall.  Commissioner Voncyle Wilson (District 1), Commissioner Ina Thompson (District 2), Commissioner Priscilla Akins (District 3), Mayor/Commissioner Byron Poore (District 4), and Commissioner Judy Townsend (District 5) were present.

City staff present were:  Doug Brown-Interim City Manager and Lee Anne Hall-City Clerk.

The Mayor called the workshop to order.

The purpose of the workshop was to further discuss the Fiscal Year 2023 and Fiscal Year 2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Application.

Lauren Yeatter, Senior Planner with North Central Florida Regional Planning Council reviewed the process for CDBG applications and explained the eligible activities for each category.

After discussion of possible projects, the consensus of the Commission was to have North Central Florida Regional Planning Council prepare a CDBG application for a $900,000.00 Housing Rehabilitation Project.

There being no further business the Mayor adjourned the workshop at 6:20 p.m.


				
						_____________________________________________
ATTEST:						J. Byron Poore, II, Mayor/Commissioner



_______________________________________
Lee Anne Hall, City Clerk


